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Monday 7th April 2025  

 

6SW Staffing Update 

Dear 6SW Families,  

Our Deputy Headteacher, Mrs Walker, has been approached by Together for Children to support in another 
local primary school throughout the summer term. She will be seconded, on a short term basis, until the end 
of the academic year. It is amazing that our talented and skilled staff are respected for the work that they 
do and we have been happy to help.  

In order to ensure consistency for the children in Year 6, Mr Scott has agreed to work Monday – Friday for 
the first half of the summer term and this will ensure familiarity for the children as they approach their SATs.  
Following the half term break, we will be welcoming back Miss Suddick from maternity leave. She will revert 
to her usual Thursday and Friday working pattern alongside Mr Scott who typically works Monday – 
Wednesday.  

We wish Mrs Walker well in her new role but look forward to her keeping in touch and her eventual return. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  
 

Mr. D Walton-Jonas 
Headteacher   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


